
From: Amelia Boultbee <ameliaboultbee@gmail.com>  
Sent: August 19, 2024 2:21 AM 
To: Info E-Box <info@rdos.bc.ca> 
Subject: Crime and opioids event 

 

Hello RDOS Directors, 

 

I wanted to personally invite you to the following event.  

 

This is a partisan event, nonetheless all are welcome and it is regarding two very serious issues 

that affect all our communities.  

 

We hope for this to be an informative event as well as an opportunity to hear from the public. We 

will be addressing this issue from the provincial perspective.  

 

Come discuss the opioid crisis and crime with Elenore Sturko, and Amelia Boultbee.   

Elenore Sturko is the Conservative MLA for Surrey South. Before entering politics, Elenore 

served as a Sergeant in the RCMP and was a soldier in the Canadian Armed Forces. 

This is a free event and is from 5-7 on August 24 at Highway 97 Pub on 200 Ellis street 

Penticton. 

https://www.conservativebc.ca/penticton_with_amelia_boultbee_and_elenore_sturko 

We hope to see you there.  

 

If you do choose to attend please flag this for me personally so I can make sure we acknowledge 

all dignitaries.  

 

Amelia  

 

 
Amelia M. Boultbee 
Barrister and Solicitor 
Juris Doctor; Bachelor of Arts 

University of British Columbia 
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